
 

 

  

 

 

 

 Marda Loop Main Streets 

Upcoming Detour Information 
 

 

 

 

 

We have a few updates to share with the community, specifically about detours to 
support our partners’ work. Our team has created a video outlining these upcoming 
pieces of work in more detail (a note that we created this video last week before the 
deep freeze rolled into Calgary!) You can view the video below and on our website. 
 
Our contractor will resume Main Streets work in April. Rest assured, we will be in touch 
with the community to share our construction timelines and anticipated milestones 
once they are confirmed. We plan to host drop-in office hours beginning in February, 
should you wish to discuss the project or ask any questions in person. We’ll share the 
details of when and where these will be in the coming weeks. 

  

  
 

34 Avenue and 20 Street S.W. Northbound Traffic Closure 

Vehicle traffic will be restricted northbound from 34 Avenue on 20 Street S.W. This 
closure is in effect from January 15 until the end of the month, depending on weather 
conditions. This closure will support ENMAX’s work burying the overhead utility lines in 
the area. ENMAX expects its work in Marda Loop will be complete this summer. For 
more information about ENMAX's work, please visit their website . 
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Temporary One-Way on 33 Avenue from 20 to 22 Streets S.W. 

There will be a temporary, phased return to one-way westbound vehicle traffic on 33 
Avenue between 20 and 22 Streets S.W. This change will begin on January 29 for 
approximately 3-4 weeks, depending on weather conditions. This configuration will 
support ATCO’s gas line relocation work. 

The one-way detour will then shift east as ATCO’s work progresses. It’s likely that a 
portion of 33 Avenue S.W. will remain in a one-way configuration until our Main Streets 
work begins this spring. At that time, the full one-way will be implemented along 33 
Avenue S.W. for the duration of our construction season like it was last year. 

ATCO is beginning their work earlier than anticipated, which is why the one-way will 
return sooner than originally expected. The good news is that ATCO has dedicated 
additional resources to completing this work as efficiently as possible. ATCO expects 
its work in Marda Loop will be complete in late-March or early April. 
  

 

For our most up-to-date construction schedule,  
please visit our website. 

  
 

You can always reach the project team at MardaLoopMainStreets@calgary.ca. 

We want to thank the Marda Loop community for its continued support and patience 
during the engagement, planning and construction processes.  

Marda Loop Main Streets Project Team 
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